
PE With Mr Sherwood 

This half term Mr. Sherwood has been working with 
all the children on a wide range of skills and activities. 
 

In the Foundation Stage children have been focusing 
on Gymnastics. They have explored different ways of 
travelling and developed their body control and 
balance when performing a range of movements. All 
the children did a fantastic job when applying these 
skills in simple routines in involving travel, rolls and 
balances. 
 

Class 1 have been working on their ball skills, 
concentrating on Netball. They have developed their 
passing and receiving together with footwork and 
shooting skills. The children showed great 
determination in all of their lessons. 
 

Class 2 and 3 have been practising their Football skills, 
playing on the fantastic field that the school has. Both 
classes have shown great improvement in all areas 
and have applied their learning in small-sided games 
with great enthusiasm. Well done everyone! 
 

In our Afterschool club we have been playing a new 
sport to many children, in Tchoukball. Children aim to 
throw a ball against a rebound frame, scoring when 
the ball hits the frame and hits the floor. 
 

Alongside this we have been developing our social 
skills of body language, communication, 
determination, encouragement, and respect. 
 

Have a great Christmas and see you in the New Year!  
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Foundation Stage have developed 
their Gymnastics Skills. 

Class 2 and 3 have loved perfecting 
their Football Skills. 

Children have enjoyed playing 
Tchoukball in the afterschool club. 


